
शकै्षिक अनभुाग / ACADEMIC SECTION  

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR 

Acad-05/                                      Date : 29.04.2022 

सचूना / NOTICE   

      In partial modification to the earlier notice issued vide No. Acad-

05/16424-50 dated 16.03.2022, the period of reporting for the UG First Year 

students (2021 Entry Batch) is hereby rescheduled.  The UG First Year students 

should now compulsorily report to the Institute physically between 23rd May to 

26th May 2022 in lieu of 14h May to 22nd May 2022 as notified earlier. The offline 

classes will commence from 27th May 2022. 

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority. 

 Sd/- 

Dean (Academic) 

 


